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Agency of Transportation Invites Vermonters to Learn More About Electric Vehicles  

 
Barre, Vt. – If you are considering acquiring an electric vehicle for the first Ɵme or wondering 
what it would be like to make the switch to electric, join our webinar next Tuesday, September 
19, to learn more. 
 
The Vermont Agency of TransportaƟon (AOT) is leading the State’s efforts to electrify 
transportaƟon in order to reduce Vermont’s carbon output. The EV webinar will cover the basic 
informaƟon needed to make the decision to go electric. AOT partner Drive Electric Vermont will 
host the webinar, which will summarize how EVs work, the types of EVs available, and 
incenƟves that can reduce the cost. The webinar will also address common quesƟons about EV 
charging and winter performance.  

The virtual webinar on Zoom will be held from 6:30-7:30 p.m. on September 19.  

To register, click here: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_C3Muh2JoQ6qU4lCFF_NyKw#/registration 
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